
STHS  reschedules  final
performance of play
The  final  performance  of  the  play  “The  Royal  Family”  is
tonight at South Tahoe High School.

The Saturday show was canceled because of the snowstorm.

Monday’s performance begins at 7pm. Tickets are available at
the door starting at 6pm. They are $10 for adults, $5 for
students, free with Super ASB card and PABA coupons. The high
school at 1735 Lake Tahoe Blvd., South Lake Tahoe.
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